
 
 
 
 
 
SPX CYO is actively recruiting new board members to chair our sports programs. We 
are also recruiting coaches for the upcoming fall sports season. If you are interested, 
please get in touch with Megan Bogley via email at spx.cyosports@gmail.com. 
 
** Board members and coaches will fulfill all their VSP hour requirements while 
participating in CYO.** 
 
SPX CYO fall sports registration opened on 15 MAY 2025. See the attached flyer for 
more information. 
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